
Robinwood Neighborhood Association 
 

 

 

 
Emergency Meeting: Wednesday, April 5, 2017 @ 7pm 

 
Dear Association Member, 
 
On behalf of the Robinwood Neighborhood Association Officers, I would like to 
advise you of the scheduled April 5, 2017 Emergency Association Meeting at the 
Robinwood Station, 3706 Cedaroak Drive, West Linn, Oregon 97068. 
 
The purpose of the emergency meeting is to discuss issues and render 
appropriate remedy surrounding the Final Decision and Order of the West Linn 
Planning Commission (AP-16-02) concerning the Chene Blanc 34-Lot 
Subdivision and Water Resource Area Permit at 18000 Upper Midhill Drive. 
 
The emergency exists to the extent; the time line to file any appeal on the 
decision of the West Linn Planning Commission is Friday, April 7, 2017.  
 
We strongly encourage you to take advantage of this public meeting with your 
attendance, interest, and participation. Association members will be afforded the 
opportunity to ask questions, share concerns, observations and ideas.  
 
 It is important to note: this Emergency Meeting is in addition to the scheduled 
Tuesday April 11, 2017 monthly meeting. The regular monthly meeting will take 
place on the second Tuesday of the month.    
 
We do hope you will attend, and please feel free to bring a friend. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 /s/ Jim 
President 
 

 
Robinwood Neighborhood Association Board Members 

 

James T. O’Toole, President, presidentRNA@gmail.com 

Kazi Ahmed, Vice-President, vicepresidentRNA@gmail.com 

Jenne Henderson, Secretary, secretaryRNA@gmail.com 

Char Marier, Member-At-Large, memberatlargeRNA@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 


